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It’s that time of the year!

Returning students must complete the “Intent to Return” information online to confirm a

seat for the 2024-2025 school year. The “Intent to Return” application will be open Monday,

January 29th - Friday, February 16th. Please understand, confirmation of your return to

Alpha Academy is very important. If you do not confirm your child’s enrollment for the

upcoming school year, a seat MAY NOT be available for them. To access the “Intent to

Return” information, please visit the school’s website, under Admissions, click “Apply” and

you will be forwarded to the Alpha Academy Online application. Once you’re on the

application page, click the “Intent to Return 2024-2025” form and complete the information

to hold your child’s seat for the 2024-2025 school year. This form is to be completed for

CURRENT students only.

Also, from Monday, January 29th – Friday, March 1st, the “2024-25 Lottery Application” will

be open to all new student enrollees. New student applicants who wish to attend Alpha

Academy for the 24-25 school year must complete the Lottery application between January

29th – March 1st. Once the application has been completed, you will be notified after

Tuesday, March 5th when and if your application has been accepted. To complete an

application, visit the school’s website, under Admissions, click “Apply”. Once you are on the

application page, click “Lottery Application 2024-2025” and complete the application. An

application must be submitted for each student applying for the upcoming school year. The

Lottery Application is for NEW students only.

If you have any questions concerning the application process or student enrollment, please

visit the school website at www.alphaacademy.education or contact the front at (910)

223-7711.
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